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We know that life is not normal at the moment due to Coronavirus; however we recognise that 

parents/carers still need information to support their child with starting school. At this time of year the 

school nursing service usually offers a parent /carer information session. These aim to provide information 

about what the school nursing service can provide for all children starting school, and how to support your 

child to be school ready. We know that this can sometimes be a worrying time for both parents/carers and 

children, as well as an exciting new journey. We want to support you to have conversations with your child 

to prepare them, but also provide information of what you can expect from the school nursing service. 

We cannot come into schools at the moment because of social distancing guidance. However, we can offer 

these sessions virtually. We are offering these virtual sessions via ZOOM. 

The workshop will cover: 

 How your School Nurse can support you 

 NCMP  

 Top Tips for parents 

 Other agencies – OT/ SALT 

 Thinking about your child’s health 

 School Readiness 

 

 

To book on a session you can call our central number on 0300 124 5816. We want keep these sessions safe and 

open only to parents/carers of children attending a Bristol primary school. When you call, we will ask you a few 

details so that we can verify you and your child’s details. Once you have booked a session, we will then send you an 

email invite to join nearer the date of the session.  

Privacy Notice - Sirona care & health processes your information in accordance with current data protection legislation. The 

information you provide us with will be used strictly for the purposes of your participation in this webinar and for no other 

purpose.  Further information about how and why we use your information is available within our privacy policy on our 

website (www.sirona-cic.org.uk). 

The Sessions will be offered on:    

 Tuesday 21st July 2020  13:30 – 14:30  

 Wednesday 22nd July 2020  15:00 – 16:00  

 Friday 24th July 2020   11:00 – 12:00  

 Monday 27th July 2020             15:00 – 16:00 

 Wednesday 29th July 2020  10:00 – 11:00 

 Thursday 30th July 2020  10:00 – 11:00 

 


